
School Closings and Announcements 

 

All CID families are automatically entered into the SwiftK 12 Notification System upon school 

enrollment. In the event of a school closing or late start due to inclement weather, families receive an 

alert via text. Announcements are also made on local television stations. If a late start is announced, 

both Family Center Toddler classes and school classes will begin at 10:00 a.m.  

On a given day, it is the responsibility of each parent to decide if the road conditions are too hazardous 

for driving. In order to ensure the safety of families and staff, CID may decide to close early on any given 

due to impending inclement weather. In these instances, families will be notified via text through the 

SwiftK 12 Notification System with specific time of school closing. CID will notify school district 

transportation offices as well. We ask that parents make every effort to pick up their child by the early 

dismissal time so that staff can also get home safely. Parents may also pick up their child early due to 

impending inclement weather even if CID does not close early. There will be no after-school care of 

these days. Designated CID staff will remain in the building until all students have been picked up. 

Announcements’ regarding upcoming CID events and other school-related information is also sent to 

families through the SwiftK 12 Notification System. 

 


